
50 Years of Title I in Maryland:  
Building on the Past,  

Meeting the Challenges of the Present, 
and Moving towards the Future 

 
 

May 13, 2015  
 
8:00 a.m. Registration 
 
8:30 a.m.   Welcome/Overview of the Day 

Tina McKnight, Specialist, Program Improvement and Family Support Branch (PIFS)  
 
8:45 a.m. ESEA Flexibility Renewal 

Chandra Haislet, Director, Accountability and Data Systems 

 

Mary Gable, Assistant State Superintendent, Division of Academic Policy and  
Innovation 

 
10:30 a.m.  Break  
 
10:45 a.m. The Importance of Grant Monitoring 

Preston Alderman, Director, Audit Office 
 
11:15 a.m. Risk Analysis Presentation/ Self-Assessment Activity 

Kristi Peters, Specialist, PIFS 
 
12:15 p.m. Lunch on your own 
 
1:15 p.m.  Risk Analysis Self-Assessment Activity Report Out  
   
1:30 p.m. Maryland Legislative Update 

Michelle Daley, Comprehensive Planning Specialist 
Mike Linkins, School Counseling Specialist 
Division of Student, Family and School Support (DOSFSS) 

 
2:00 p.m.  Moving Towards the Future 

 Program Updates: Maria Lamb, Director, PIFS 
 Equity Plan Input: Maria Lamb, Director, PIFS 
 Multi-Tiered Systems of Support: Kristina Kyles, DOSFSS 

 
3:00 p.m.   What Is the Future of Title I?  Reauthorization 
  Maria Lamb, Director, PIFS 
 
3:30 p.m. Reflection/Evaluation/Adjourn 


